
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

4th October 2019 
                                                                                                            

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
SHOW RACISM THE RED CARD – FRIDAY 18TH OCTOBER 2019 
 
On Friday 18th October, the school council has decided to support a campaign called ‘Show 
Racism the Red Card’.  It is a day where we will be learning about saying no to racism.   
 
Show Racism the Red Card is the UK's leading anti-racism educational charity.  They provide 
educational workshops, training sessions, multimedia packages, and a whole host of other 
resources, all with the purpose of tackling racism in society.  Established in January 1996, the 
organisation utilises the high-profile status of football and football players to publicise its 
message.  Across Britain, Show Racism the Red Card delivers training to more than 50,000 
individuals per year. 
 
To support this campaign we would like all the children to come to school and nursery wearing 
something red, NO HAIR DYE please. 
 
For further information about the campaign please visit the website below. 
www.theredcard.org   
 
We look forward to seeing the children supporting the charity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C. Coyle 
PHSE/Pupil Council Leader 
 

http://www.theredcard.org/

